
J. CRAIG SHAW, a 
building maintenance 
engineer at Valley 
Medical Center for the 
past 20 years, was in-
stalled as master of Las 
Palmas Lodge F&AM, 
at the 17th annual in-
stallation on Jan. 5 in 
the Temple. Installing 
officers were Leonard 
Gottner of Seattle, 
Wash.; Sam Paviovich, 
inspector of the 416 
Masonic District, and 
Allard Dadmun, all past 
masters of Las Palmas 
Lodge. Supporting of-
ficers include Green 
Young and Dan 
Eckland. senior and 
junior warden; Dale 
Orr, treasurer; Robert 
Paden, 	secretary; 
Wallace 	Scott, 
chaplain; 	John 
Reynolds and Paul 
Ford, senior and junior 
deacon; Gary Starr, 
marshall; Bobbie 
Bingham and Richard 
Frey, senior and junior 
steward; Paul Shelly, 
organist, and J. Harvey 
Wimer, tiler. Shaw is 
also a member of 
Scottish Rite Bodies, 
Tehran Temple, past 
patron of La Sierra 
OES, and past president 
i f Fresno Aerie 39, 
Fraternal Order of 
Eagles. 
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